
STUDENT AMBASSADORS

Hi, my name is Eddie Sorenson and I am a junior at Kettle Moraine High School. I attend Unite

and serve in a number of ways at RiverGlen. I serve on the worship team during weekend

services once in a while, and I am also serving on the worship teams in both Unite and Edge. I

also serve sometimes in the cafe, and I am on the tech team for the church. I feel that God has

called on me to be a leader. I would like to become a worship pastor and I think that is the path

that God wants me to go on. I also think that God wants me to get more involved in the middle

school ministry. My involvement with RiverGlen has made me more inspired to tell more people

about God’s word and inspired me to better see what my future could look like in the church. I

can’t wait to see where my future in RiverGlen goes from here. 

UPCOMING

This summer has been great so far, but we

aren't done yet! High school & middle

schoolers are invited to join us on August

4th for a grill out. Then, Student Takeover

Weekend will be happening August 14th

and 15th at both campuses! We plan to

have students serving in every part of the

weekend experience, including onstage

and behind the scenes. We still have lots

of fun summer events to come, so please

check us out for our worship nights or

dodgeball tournament! Feel free to reach

out to garrett.johnston@riverglen.cc for

more information. 

PAST MONTH

In Mid-July we held our first ever RiverGlen

Youth Conference and had over 100 people in

attendance! The week was a huge success all

around with music from Prodigal Worship and

sermons from Ken Lock, Jonathan Strohbusch,

and Mike Orta. On Tuesday night of camp, we

gave the opportunity for students to be

baptized and 18 students responded to this

invitation to say yes to Jesus for the first time!

It was so clear that God was at work in this

event and the lives of those who attended.  
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